

Friends of Leighfield School
Registered Charity No. 1058520

Dear All

Thank you very much for supporting the FOLS events so far this year.

The recent disco was a hit with the kids! Many thanks to Dan Hern, Rocky Road Music, Staff and Helpers.

After talks with Mrs Eaton money has been allocated for the following;

- -Gold House-point badges
- -Cracking Comprehension, a scheme for improving reading outcomes for KS2 pupils
- -Creative week with a focus on the arts is coming up in the summer, funding will be provided for live enrichment from artists and performers.

The Reception Playground is a priority this year, money raised from The Ball gives the project a good start. Mrs Roddy and sub group are working on plans and hope to start phase one later this year. We hope to add to KS2 playground as well.

Dates for your diaries;

Quiz Evening Friday 16th March

Tickets £5 each include welcome drink and nibbles - tickets available after half term

Summer Fete Saturday 9th June (details next term)

Second hand uniform stall coming up at Parents' Evening, we would be pleased to receive any items your child has finished with, in a clean and good condition, please leave at Reception.

Please continue to support Leighfield with Co-op membership for local causes, Easy Fundraising and now Match Funding - does your employer offer match funding? Please let me know?

link https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/leighfieldschool/ and the Co-op link https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/17435 please.

Many thanks

Claire Bowen Chair FOLS